Warner Mountain Gun Club
Regular Meeting
January 2, 2025

Vice-President Dan Vanderford called meeting to order.

13 People present

Treasurer Report given. Motion Chad/Bill. Vote unanimous.

Secretary read last month’s minutes. Motion Alisha/Chad. Vote unanimous.

CD report: The 2 Cd’s at US Bank were cashed in and deposited into the Club’s Pacific
Crest savings account. Group will decide what to do with money at next meeting. The
amounts deposited from the two CD’s was as follows: General account $5,275.22, a

profit of $275.22. Norm’s Maintenance account was $63,938.44, a profit of $3,938.44.

Rifle Drawing: Last year’s winner was denied by OSP. New drawing was held and Mike
Marshall was picked as winner.

Rifle Drawing for 2025: Discussion as to whether to have a 2025 drawing. Motion John
L/Joseph. Vote 12 yay, 1 nay.

Group made the following stipulations:

1 ticket for 2 meetings attended. (6 tickets max per year)

Winner must be able to pass his state’s background check. If not then a redraw will be
held at the next month’s meeting.

Winner is liable for all background checks, shipping costs and transfer fees if applicable.
Motion to cap cost at $500.00 Laura/Kellie. Vote 12 yay, 1 nay.

Use local FFL dealers if possible. Type, caliber would be decided at a later meeting.

There were 192 members for 2024.
As of Dec. 31, 2024 there were 82 members for 2025.

Everyone at the meeting had won a hat so one was not drawn.
Next meeting will be February 6, 2025 at the Library 6pm.

Meeting adjourned.



